
 
 
 
FIFA U-20 World Cup – Canada 2007 
  
In mid-April 2006, FIFA representatives met with McGill to discuss the possibility of 
using the Molson Stadium as the site of the FIFA U-20 World Cup, planned for July 1 to 
July 15, 2007. Montreal was selected as one of six possible Canadian cities. On May 5, 
2006, the local organizing committee met with McGill and representatives of the City of 
Montreal. Since this visit, McGill has been waiting to receive a proposal from the 
organizing committee.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
F:\PROJECTS\FIFA U-20 (May 31, 2006).doc 


